
 

 

Thursday 21st September 2023 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Puffins - Geevor Mine Trip  

 

I am pleased to inform you that we have organised a trip for Puffins class to visit Geevor Tin Mine on Monday 

2nd October.  This is a fantastic opportunity for Puffins to get some real-world experience on the history of 

Cornish Mining. We have planned that out visit will take us on a journey from early mining to modern day 

techniques and also highlight the troubles that led to the closure of Geevor.  

 

We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £6.00 towards the cost of the experience.   

 

We are asking that pupils be dropped off at the Geevor carpark at 9:00am and collected at 3:00pm. Staff 

will be there to meet and greet. School will look after siblings to allow the journey from Geevor to St Levan at 

the end of the day. Siblings can arrive at 8:15am at St Levan on this day if needed. 

 

It would be much appreciated if you could complete payment (preferably online) on or before Wednesday 

27th September.  

 

Children will require: 

 a packed lunch 

 a drink 

 a coat  

 Suitable clothing and footwear (Geevor is very exposed so a windproof and waterproof coat is a 

must) 

 

We are looking forward to this trip.  Thank you for your support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Miss Finch  

 

 

 
  

 

St Levan Primary School 

    where all children SHINE…for life 

 
The Bottoms, St. Levan, Penzance, Cornwall, TR19 6HD       

Tel:  01736 810486  


